~ The Voice of the Village

Hilbert, W1

March 2020
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:
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To rezone Lots 13 & 14 in Village Meadows Subdivision from R-1, Single Family Residential to
R-2, Multi-Family Residential.

To rezone Parcel No. 13093 at 510 N. 8" St., Parcel No. 13094 at 726 W. Birch St. and Parcel No.
12763 at 209 N. 5% St. from C, Commercial to I, Industrial.

Change Order #1 (to include the 2020 Project by Sargento Foods) in the 2019 Utility and Street
Construction Projects in the amount of $22,677.

To approve an updated Citizen Participation Plan for CDBG (Community Development Block
Grant) funding and to create a Citizen Participation Plan Committee.

Resolution 2020-01 to commit funds for prepayment of mortgages for Sunrise | and Il apartment
buildings on 3™ St. in the approximate amount of $187,000.

Operator license for Leah Bechtel.

The letter of retirement for Charles Fochs; with his last working day being July 8th, 2020.

The updated job description for the Director of Public Works position.

The advertising for the replacement of the Director of Public Works position.

To send 4 employees to a cyber security class on the afternoon of April 29*, 2020.

To set a rate charge of $350 for review of variance requests.

The property split for DGS Rental, LLC at 352 N. 3 St.

To set a Public Hearing date of April 21 for the zoning code amendment regarding the
billboards and signs code as it pertains to roof signs.

To renewing garbage and recycling contract with Advanced Disposal.

To submit an offer to purchase as presented to Nick & Vicki Mirsberger, LLC for property located
on the corner of Hwy 114 and Hwy 57/32.

" The Village received notice of the following:

Notice of Receipt of the Quarterly Cable TV Franchise Fees in the amount of $2,320.51.
The Report of 2019 Payroll.

Hilbert Lions Annual Cash Raffle
Thursday, March 26, 2020

Mark your calendars! Tickets or money for tickets cannot be sent through the mail, so if you would like to purchase
a ticket(s), you will need to contact one of the Lion’s members. Each ticket cost is $50 allowing 2 people to attend,

including a buffet style meal, soda and beer. Some contacts are:

Dane Zahn (920)418-3000 Bruce Schroeder (920)374-0951 Gary Lemke (920)428-2539
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Hilbert High School Presents: “Anything Goes”
Friday, March 27,2020 @ 7 p.m.
Saturday, March 28, 2020 @ 2 p.m. and 7 p.m.
Sunday, March 29, 2020 @ 2 p.m.

Come and support the local arts at the Hilbert High School Auditorium! All tickets $7 — Reserved Seating!
For tickets call (920)853-3558. Hilbert Parent Network will be selling flowers, desserts and refreshments
at the musical to help fund the Annual Post Prom. Please support their efforts!

Village-Wide Rummage Sale

If anyone is interested in being a part of the village-wide rummage sale please contact Carole Luedeke
at 920-853-3284 for more information regarding the days of the rummage sale, advertising, etc.

Village Meadows Subdivision: Lots Available for Sale!

Welcome to Hilbert's newest subdivision! Village Meadows was created by the Village to help spur
further residential development in conjunction with the Village's continued commercial and industrial
growth. Located directly across the street from our largest industry, Sargento Foods and just south of
the School District of Hilbert campus, this new subdivision is a great area to build your next home and
locate your family! The first phase consists of 14 residential lots and is part of a 50-acre parcel that will

only be developed for residential purposes. The lots are currently available for sale with the
infrastructure anticipated to be completely installed by spring or early summer, weather permitting. If
you are interested in purchasing one of these lots, or to see which lots are still available, please contact
Kendall Thiel at Thiel Real Estate at 920-849-2222 or 920-374-0501.

Annual Spring Clean-Up Event
Saturday, May 2, 2020 8 a.m.—11 a.m.
Located at the gravel area on 5" St. across from the Community Center

In your Spring Recycling Newsletter that will be mailed in the upcoming weeks, you will be provided with
a list of items that are accepted and not accepted at the Spring Clean-Up event. Just a reminder that this
event is for Village of Hilbert residents only; a driver’s license may be required when bringing items to
verify residency. If you have any questions please contact the Village Clerk’s Office at 920-853-3241.

Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 @ 7 p.m.
Annual Assessor Open Book Session: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 from 4 p.m.
Spring Election: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 7 a.m. — 8 p.m.

Annual Board of Review: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 from 7 p.m. -9 p.m.
Annual Spring Clean-Up Event: Saturday, May 2, 2020 from 8 a.m. - 11 a.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com
Village Clerk’s Office: (920) 853-3241

*Please note: Due to the Spring Election the Village Board Meeting in April will be one week later than usual*




